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RYAN PLAYGROUND

PROJECT UPDATE

AUGUST, 2022

Thank you for your continued interest in Ryan Playground!

SCHEDULE UPDATE: 
Our project has a number of permits that we need to obtain before construction 
starts. We’ve just started our fi rst submission, which is Massachusetts Environmental 
Protection Agency (MEPA). There are a number of new requirements for this permit as 
of January 2022, and so our project timeline is now shifting.

We anticipate receiving all permits necessary for construction by SPRING 2024, one 
year later than we originally thought. 

Parks will continue to work with Little League, Softball and Baseball to try to secure 
fi elds during construction, when Ryan Playground fi elds are not usable. 
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DESIGN UPDATE: 
We are refi ning the play equipment that we’re going to install in the play areas in the 
park. Having the play area on top of the berm really allows for some great views!

 

OTHER ITEMS:

Please call 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, or 911 for 
emergency situations relating to public safety. For all project-related questions or 
concerns, please get in touch with the Parks Department Project Manager 

B Chatfi eld 617-504-7709, abigail.chatfi eld@boston.gov
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